
Notice of Virtual Public 
Information Centre
DATE: Thursday, December 2, 2021  TIME: 7 p.m. to 8 p.m.

We want to hear from you
Help us plan the new South York Greenway - a cycling, pedestrian and micromobility 
route that is more than 50 kilometres long.

The route will connect York Region’s western and eastern borders from the City of 
Vaughan, to the City of Richmond Hill and the City of Markham. Once completed,  
it will be an important active transportation connection to major mobility hubs,  
Region-wide trails and other key destinations such as the Vaughan Metropolitan 
Centre, Richmond Hill Centre and Markham Centre.

York Region is in the process of completing a Feasibility Study for this project which 
will identify a preferred route, potential connections, preliminary design features,  

cost estimates and how it will be implemented across the Region.

This route will have a positive impact on the way you live and move around the 
Region. That’s why we want to hear from you to better understand local opportunities, 
community priorities and expectations for the project.

An accessible version of this notice is available upon request.  
This notice was issued on Thursday, November 25, 2021.

Register online today
To register for the virtual public information centre, share your feedback and learn more 
about the project, visit york.ca/SouthYorkGreenway

You can also share your comments by phone or email:

The Regional Municipality of York  
Transportation Services Department 
Phone: 1-877-464-9675 ext. 75000 
Email: transportation@york.ca

Personal information submitted (name, address and phone number) is collected, maintained and disclosed under the authority of the Environmental Assessment 
Act and the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act for transparency and consultation purposes. The personal information you submit will 
become part of a public record that is available to the general public, unless you request your personal information remain confidential. 


